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September 2018 

 

 

Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s) 

 

Re: Years 10-13 Sleeping Trees Performance, Friday 12th October 2018 

 

‘Sleeping Trees’ performance company will be performing a production of their original twist 

on Treasure Island at Imberhorne Lane on Friday 12th October 2018. The play will commence 

at 9:55am (period 2) and will last for approximately one hour. Students will therefore be 

required to make their way to the Di Gasson Studio at 9:45am. 

 

As part of the Drama/Performing Arts courses, it is important that the students experience live 

theatrical performances. This particular production company produce very exciting works 

that are suitable for the students, providing an introduction to a range of valuable acting and 

drama techniques. 

 

The cost for each student to attend is £9.50.  Please note that we are only accepting 

payments via Parent Pay.  If this creates difficulties for you please contact our Bursar, Mrs 

Botting, directly, either by email at JBotting@imberhorne.co.uk or by telephone via the main 

school switchboard. 

 

Under current legislation I am obliged to point out that the contribution is voluntary but I must 

inform you that unless all parents who are able are willing to contribute, this event may not 

take place. Limited financial assistance is available in certain cases. Please contact Mrs 

Botting, Bursar on jbotting@imberhorne.co.uk in confidence if you are unable to contribute so 

that suitable arrangements can be made or if you have any queries or difficulties regarding 

the on-line payment system. 

 

We require parental consent in order to take students off-site on trips or to attend events.  

Parental consent is considered to have been given once the trip or event is paid for on 

ParentPay. Please ensure you have completed the required acceptance on Parent Pay by 

Thursday 11th October. 

 

Yours faithfully 

Mr J Watson 

Leader of Learning - Drama 
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